From:

To: Norfolk Boreas
Subject: Impact on Cawston of proposed works
Date: 11 June 2020 15:48:40

Dear Planning Inspectorate

We are residents of Cawston village and are not able to attend the virtual hearing on 16t July but
would like to register our concerns about the impact of this proposal on our village and the
surrounding area and the impact of the increased traffic on our daily lives and wellbeing.

We will be interested to listen to the recording of the hearing when it is available.

Many thanks

Mr Phil and Mrs Amelia Whiting
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